
Third Grade News
SEPTEMBER 6, 2024

WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT
WEEK?

Reading: Next week, we will continue
our story, The Trial of Cardigan
Jones. We will have a short quiz over
the story on Tuesday.  Upon
completion of this story, we will begin
a unit over using reference materials
to find information that will take the
rest of the week. 

Math:  Our unit in multiplication
continues as we master our 5s facts
and begin working on 2s.  We will
also begin learning about the
process of division and how this
creates a fact family with
multiplication. 

Reminder Dates:

September 10: PTO
meeting at 3:30.
(yes, that is the
correct time, PTO is
trying a new time
this year)

Science: We will continue with our Forces
and Balances unit by investigating more
with magnets and using our findings to
write explanations with proof to support
answers.

Language Arts: We will begin our first
literature set with a story called
Weslandia.  We will use this story to
begin working on writing.  Our focus will
be on using vocabulary to generate
ideas of creating a topic sentence.

Social Studies: There will be a test over
Chapter 1 on Thursday.  Students will
have a study guide to use to prepare for
the test.

Have a wonderful
weekend!
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